Wondard, Marina (UTC)

From: Lykken, David (UTC)

Sent: Friday, October 02, 2009 8:30 AM
To: Woodard, Marina (UTC)

Subject: FW: Docket PG-080108

From: Lykken, David (UTC)

Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2009 11:56 AM

To: 'Meissner, Keith'

Cc: Marek, Chanda; Soiza, Anne (UTC); Zuehlke, Stephanie (UTC)
Subject: RE: Docket PG-080108

Keith,
We agree to the 30 day extension. Please have the company’s response to us no later than the COB Monday, Nov 30",

On another note, will we be seeing the Tri-cities response by the end of tomorrow?

David Lykken

Chief Pipeline Safety Engineer

Utilities and Transportation Commission
diykken@utc.wa.gov

360-664-1219

From: Meissner, Keith [mailto:Keith.Meissner@cngc.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2009 10:04 AM

To: Lykken, David (UTC)

Cc: Marek, Chanda

Subject: Docket PG-080108

David,

This report is 30 pages and will take extra time to review and respond. The response
required date is October 30, 2009. May we please have a 30 day extension for our
reply?

Thanks

Keith A. Meissner, PE

Manager, Safety and Compliance
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
(206) 381-6734




